Council Meeting: 04/30/2024 Agenda Item No: 9

RECEIVED ON: May 01, 2024

From: heyred <heyred295@gmail.com> **Sent:** Tuesday, April 30, 2024 5:58 PM

To: WebMail - PubWks <PubWks@cityofwhittier.org>; WebMail - ComDev <ComDev@cityofwhittier.org>; WebMail - Admin <Admin@cityofwhittier.org>;

joseph.vinatieri@bewleylaw.com **Subject:** Uptown Tree Removal

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

The City of Whittier is a very special place, not only because of the amazing people but because of the small town charm we have. I spent time in Whittier my whole life and then moved here 14 years ago. I never plan on leaving. As a homeowner and tax payer, I ask that you reconsider removing our trees in Uptown. You are all voting on removal to look more like other towns and that is NOT what the residents of Whittier want. We love our town the way it is. We don't need to look progressive. You are building too much now. Every little space we have you are building condos and townhomes. We lost all the green space you were required to put in at The Groves and now the Uptown Trees. Please STOP and reconsider.

Thank you for listening.

CC: CM; ACM; CA; Council; Original to CC; Public Binder; Department